## **Judy's Pantry**

Judy's Pantry was started in 2010 in memory of Judy Simonds.

For Cape Elizabeth residents who are struggling to feed themselves or their families, Judy's Pantry offers produce and non-perishables on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month from 3-4:30PM. For eligibility, you must be a Cape Elizabeth resident and also sign a short form. Please note that preregistration is necessary.

Our produce is available from local farmers, home gardeners, community garden plots, and some purchases. Non-perishables are donated by the Wayside Food Program, food drives, individuals, and the IGA drop box which is managed by the Lions Club.

If you have further questions regarding the program or would like to donate either produce or non-perishable items, please contact Beth Owens at bethowens1@gmail.com.

## Location:

Cape Elizabeth United Methodist Church 280 Ocean House Road (Route 77) Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

## Judy's Pantry is open on:

The 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month from 3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. (Hours effective 10/24/2023)

We are here to help you. If you have any questions, please contact Beth Owens: bethowens1@gmail.com